
Uniform Information

All students wear a school uniform, and there are 2 options for purchasing the uniforms.

Option 1:

You can purchase our uniform brand new from the Land’s End website: www.landsend.com.

- Go to the Land’s End website and select the ‘School’ tab at the top.
- After clicking the ‘School’ tab, click on the ‘Shop by School’ button.
- Under the ‘Search for School’

put in Kirby Hall School for
the school name field and
Texas for the select state field.

- After clicking search, Kirby
Hall School should come up
and you can put in the gender
and grade status.

- The website will now show all
the uniform items needed for
that particular gender and
grade.

Option 2:

You can purchase used uniform items from our Resale Store at the school.

Families donate back the uniform clothes that they have grown out of or no longer need. Feel
free to come by anytime and check out if we have anything that you might need for your
child(ren).

*All Resale Items are $5

http://www.landsend.com

